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OUSD Celebrates “Classified School Employee Week”

ORANGE, Calif., May 17, 2010-The State of California has declared this week, May 17-21,
as “Classified School Employee Week.” Classified employees are being recognized with
celebrations throughout the Orange Unified School District.

“We truly appreciate the work that our classified employees give to the students of the
Orange Unified School District,” said Renae Dreier, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools for
the Orange Unified School District.

A luncheon celebrating Classified Employees Week will be hosted by the CSEA Executive
Board on Wednesday, May 19" from 11 amto 1 pm at the Handy District Office site for
all OUSD classified employees. Hot dogs, chips and cookies will be provided along with a
number of prizes to be raffled including Angel’s baseball tickets and gift cards to various
local restaurants.

“This luncheon is a way of saying thank you to our classified employees for their hard
work and dedication,” said CSEA Orange Chapter President Mr. John Miller.

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA
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